CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM No. ∰ s. 2023 JAN 12 2023 CHEDRO III

For

: ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER

**EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III** 

Subject

: Request for NSTP Serial Numbers

Date

: January 9, 2023

As part of its streamlining and digitization process, this Office will implement the use of google form in requesting NSTP Serial numbers effective January 3, 2023. NSTP coordinators are requested to answer the form using the google link or QR code below:



https://tinyurl.com/NSTP-Request

Also, this Office reiterates the submission of the list of graduates with assigned serial numbers from previous academic years.

Should you have any inquiries or concerns, the designated staff may coordinate directly with Mr. Francis Dominic G. de Guzman, Education Supervisor II, at (045) 455-1662 or through email at <a href="mailto:fdeguzman@ched.gov.ph">fdeguzman@ched.gov.ph</a>.

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DIR. LEONIDA B. SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESO III